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2019 Region 6 End of Year Report 

August 20 till December 31, 2019 

 

 

 

2019 was a great year for the Red Knights.  I want to congratulate our new 

International Board Members:  President —Joey Powell,  Region 3 Director – 

Trey Anderson, and Region 4 Director – Steve Guillot. 

I would also like to thank the outgoing Board Members, President – Chris 

Gadway, and Region 3 Director – Tim Reinard, for their knowledge and 

insight into our great organization. 

 

This year Region 6 added a new chapter in Texas, TX 10, they are located in 

Rosenberg, TX.  I want to thank Jahbari Raggette for getting the 7 firefighters 

together to form this new chapter.  In Arizona Chapter 2 was established in 

Phoenix, Arizona, thanks to the hard work of Charles Prince in getting this 

chapter going.   

 

I have averaged 5 hours a week working on Red Knight business for a total of 

200 hours. 

 

This year I attended the Texas State Assoc. meeting.   

 

Here are the Region 6 Rides for 2020 that I know of at this time: 

 

1: April 18, 2020 Ride to remember Oklahoma’s First Responders in 

Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 
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2: April 25, 2020 The ride for Shriners Kids, escorted from Stubbs 

Cycles to the Shriners hospital in Galveston. 

 

We are still working on getting each chapters email working and being 

utilized by each chapter.  So if you are reading this report and not checking 

your chapters email regularly let’s get going. 

 

Once again your chapter must submit quarterly roster updates by, April 1st, 

July 1st, & Oct 1st, to keep from being put on Limited duty.  These updates 

must come from your chapter email so that we know what chapter is 

submitting the update. 

 

I plan on visiting with each chapter in Region 6 as time allows. 

 

The 2020 International Convention is being held at Laon, France, August 17th 

thru 23rd, registration is now on line at the International web site 

www.redknightsmc.com  

 

 

Respectfully submitted by: 

Allen Aurich 

Region 6 Director 
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